
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
The APBA Code of Ethics and Conduct for Professional Members is currently under review. Please return to this 
page from 6

th
 February 2017 to view the updated version 

If you require further information or assistance, please send your request to: 
drjane@icepe-uk.co.uk 
apbauk@gmail.com  
Apba@icepe-uk.co.uk 
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